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          With regard to the after-service health insurance liabilities, the Board found a 

weakness in the census data provided to the actuary of the United Nations Joint Staff 

Pension Fund. The Advisory Committee expresses concern about this situation and 

intends to request the Board to conduct a review of the after-service health insurance 

expenditure, so as to increase transparency and ensure compliance with the Financial 

Regulations and Rules of the United Nations. 

 

         In its report, the Committee highlights the observations and recommendations of 

the Board on various other aspects of the peacekeeping operations including the 

financing of peacekeeping support activities. In this matter, the Committee recalls that 

the financing arrangements for the United Nations Logistics Base at Brindisi and the 


